
I think it vitally important that the AEMC accept the demand management incentive 
scheme rule change. It will make the our energy market fairer for consumers. 

I have solar panels on my roof and this helps reduce my power bills while reducing 
the need for large power plants. Power companies should be helping people go solar 
not trying to rip them off or make it difficult to have solar. Rising power bills are 
crippling lots of families which is stupid when we can get power free from the sun 
particularly here in Australia. 

Regards, 

Greg Johnson 


